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Hello, 

 

 

I live in Rep Khanh Pham’s district and I can say wholeheartedly that her sponsorship 

of this bill is not supported by the people in her district. Residents and businesses in 

Lents and Montavilla have been severely impacted by crime and drug use associated 

with homeless campers. Rep Khanh Pham supports criminal drug addicts instead of 

law-abiding taxpayers. 

 

I know this legislation has zero chance of passing but I want it on the record I oppose 

it. We look forward to electing someone who will represent us to replace Khanh 

Pham. 


